MACKENZIE & ALBRITTON LLP
155 SANSOME STREET, SUITE 800
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94104

TELEPHONE 415/ 288-4000
FACSIMILE 415/ 288-4010

May 9, 2018
VIA EMAIL

Sue Gallagher, Esq.

City Attorney

City of Santa Rosa

100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 8
Santa Rosa, California 95404

Re: Verizon Wireless Application # CUP17-091/DR17-061
Temporary Telecommunications Facility, 122 Baker Avenue
Shot Clock Extension Agreement: September 4. 2018

Dear Sue:

In an agreement dated December 27, 2017 and amended February 22,2018 and
April 10, 2018 (the “Tolling Agreement”), Verizon Wireless and the City of Santa Rosa
(the “City”) agreed to extend the time period for the City to act on the above-referenced
application to June 1, 2018 (the “Extension Date”). This letter, when countersigned, will
confirm that Verizon Wireless and the City have agreed to further extend the time period
for the City to act on the application, and that the Tolling Agreement is hereby amended
by changing the Extension Date to September 4,2018. Except as expressly modified
herein, the Tolling Agreement remains in full force and effect without modification.

This amendment to the Tolling Agreement may be executed in counterparts and
facsimile, each of which shall be deemed an original.

Sincerely,

%%/ﬁ

Paul B. Albritton

cc: Andrew Trippel



Sue Gallagher, Esq.
City of Santa Rosa
May 9, 2018
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